
Annex R           Strensall Ward 

R1 
Location: The Village 

Nature of problem  
Cllr. Doughty and Cllr. Fisher have raised an issue regarding vehicles 
parking in separate sections on both sides of the carriageway of The 
Village leading vehicles to have to negotiate a chicane of parked 
vehicles on both sides of the carriageway between Northfields and 
Brecks Lane. Cllr’s state this is no problem to cars but larger vehicles 
and buses are finding it more difficult to negotiate. 

Background information 
The Village has residential properties located on both sides of the 
carriageway these are a mix of terraced and semi-detached properties, 
some with off street parking. To the west of the junction of Northfields is 
a recreational grounds and community hall.  

 
Recommendation  
No action. We have been advised that First York have reported no 
incidents regarding access through this area. 

Cost: N/A 
 


